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Haughton 
NewsMEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

 

June  
 
Mon 19th Exotic Zoo in School (am) 
  Classes 1 & 2 
 
Wed 28th Coffee Morning (10amð12pm) 

 
Thu 29th Blue Plant Aquarium Trip 
  Badgers (Returnð4.30pm) 
 
Thu 29th School Football Match  
  Haughton v Severndale (am) 
 
July 
 
Mon 3rd Year 6 Crucial Crew 
 
Mon 3rd Badgers Parent/Carer  
  Consultation Meetings  
   
Wed 5th Badgers Parent/Carer  
  Consultation Meetings  
 
Thu 6th Parent/Carer Consultation  
  Meetings (all classes except  
  Badgers) 
 
Mon 10th & Year 6 Secondary School   
Tue 11th   Transition Days 
 
Tue 18th Coffee Morning  
  (10.00amð12.00pm) 
 
Wed 19th Sports Morning 
 
Thu 20th Summer Production  
   
Thu 20th Summer Family Disco  
  Tickets on sale soon! 

 

Fri 21st  Break up for Summer Holiday 

Dates for your Diary 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Parent/Carer Consultation Meetings 
 
This week we have sent out Parent/
Carer consultation meeting invitations.  
Please return your reply slip as soon as 
you can and an appointment time will be 
sent home. 
 
We hope to see as many of you as possible to enable us to 
share your childôs progress and continue to work together   
effectively in order to meet the needs of your child. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Emergency Lockdown Practise 
 
On Tuesday we practised our emergency lockdown    
procedure.  This is a new procedure in school, designed 
to keep everyone safe in the unlikely event of an internal 
or external incident which could be a threat to the safety 
of the children, staff and visitors on the school site.   
  
The drill involved all doors (external/classroom) and   
windows being secured, blinds drawn and the children 
sitting quietly on the floor in a designated area of their  
classroom.  
  
The drill was carried out in a very calm manner and the 
children were amazingly quiet and sensible.   
   
The safety and security of our children is of paramount 
importance and just like fire drills, the lockdown drill will 
be practised from time to time.     
  
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
  
 
 
Gill KnoxðHeadteacher 



               Year 1/2 Phonics  
               Screening Check 
 
On Thursday, children in Year 
1 & Year 2 sat a phonics 
screening test.  The screening 
test is a statutory assessment, which means 
children all over the country sat the same 
screening check.  

Children sat one to one with a staff member in 
a quiet area and in their own time, read a list of 
40 phonetically decodable words, containing a 
mixture of real and non words.   
 
Non-words are a collection of letters that will 
follow phonics rules your child has been 
taught, but donôt mean anything.  We test    
children on these to see if they follow the 
phonics rules behind them.  This is important 
so that all children are not just reading from 
memory but use their decoding and blending 
skills. 
 
Miss Thomas said all the children did really 
well.  Well done everyone! 

       Sports Morning 
         Wednesday 19th July  

 
 

óWorld Athletics Championship Celebrationô 

All Parents/Carers are invited to come along 
and spectate from 9.30am and we should     
finish by approximately 11.30am. 
 
More details will be issued soon. 

 
Summer Production 
Thursday 20th July  

 
      ñHappy Hat Landò 
 
All Parents/Carers are invited to come 
along.  We are holding two performances, 
one in the morning and one in the         
afternoon.   
 
We are hoping that the flexibility with  
time and the extra space will allow as 
many Parents/Carers as possible to     
attend. 
   
Further details will be issued soon. 

  BADGERS GYM VISITS 
 

The children in Badgers visit 
The Bridge School each 
Thursday afternoon where 
they experience a P.E. session 
in the gym.    
 
A small group of different     
children go each week so   
everyone gets a turn. 

Missing Uniform 
 
One of our Class 2 pupils (Dylan S), is missing 
three school sweatshirts.  Can you all please 
check your childôs uniform to help us locate 
them .  Many thanks. 

School Lunch 
 
 
   

STAFF NEWSé. 

The School Cook would like 
to remind Parents/Carerôs 
that the cost of a school 
lunch is now Ã2.10 per day. 
    
                Thank you. 

Today we say a fond farewell to one of our      
Teaching Assistants, Miss Becky Platt from    
Class 1.   
 
Miss Platt has taken up a new post out of 
the area due to relocating. 
 
We wish her all the very best! 

The children always 
have lots of fun, using  
the apparatus and soft 
play area whilst at the 
same time developing 
their gross motor 
skills.  



We would like to share some information about SWAN UK which is a support network for 
families of children with undiagnosed genetic conditions. 


